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Cathy Duerler


2021 Chairman of Arrangements

4101 Oakleaf Court
Cincinnati, OH 45241

(513) 673-6080

cduerler@cinci.rr.com
June 7, 2021

Dear Members:
Enclosed you will find the various forms for the 2021 Grand Chapter Session, “Forward in Faith” to be held in Sharonville, Ohio on September 24, 25 and 26.  Please note the deadline date on each form to be submitted.
Housing procedures will return to the method used in past years.  The housing form will be REQUIRED TO BE SUMBITTED FOR ALL HOUSING REQUESTS.
Food will not be permitted to be brought into the Sharonville Convention Center. Vending machines are available or planned meals are provided. 

In the past years, we received positive feedback from the enhancement of the audio visual big screen and would like to continue this venture in 2021.  The cost of this improvement is approximately $25,000.00. This expense is primarily the responsibility of the Chairman of Arrangements budget; however, a portion is now covered by Grand Chapter funds.  If you enjoyed this improvement at Grand Chapter, we are asking for your help. Please consider a chapter donation or a sunshine collection to help defray this cost.  Make your check payable to Grand Chapter of Ohio, OES and forward it to Cathy Duerler, Chairman of Arrangements, 4101 Oakleaf Court, Cincinnati, OH 45241.  Indicate in the memo on the check “Audio Visual”.   
We are also offering transportation to and from Cincinnati and Dayton airports for out of state guests.  If you would like to help with this expense, make your check payable to Grand Chapter of Ohio OES and forward it to Cathy Duerler, Chairman of Arrangements, 4101 Oakleaf Court, Cincinnati, OH 45241.  Indicate in the memo on the check “Transportation”.  Your support for these two projects are greatly appreciated.  
Grand Chapter local committee chairmen are in need of volunteers to drive vans, operate cameras, nurses and host during the session.  If you are interested in serving on these committees, please contact me through our volunteer form contained in this packet and I will direct you to the appropriate chairperson.  The 2021 Chairpersons are busy planning to make the session enjoyable for all our members and we look forward to seeing you in September.  
Thank you,

Cathy Duerler

2021 Chairman of Arrangements
